

Roll No.Signature of Invigilator

Paper Code BV-305

BD-306

University of Patanjali

Examination December - 2022

B.A. Vyakaran, Semester: Third B.A. Darshan, Semester: Third English Communicative English

Time: 3 Hours

Max. Marks: 70

Note: This paper is of seventy (70) marks divided into two (02) sections A, and B. Attempt the questions contained in these sections according to the detailed instructions given therein.

Section - A

(Long Answer Type Questions)

Note: Section 'A' contains five (05) long-answer-type questions of fifteen (15) marks each. Attempt any three questions. (3×15=45)

- 1. Write the Biography of any one : (A) Maharishi Panini, (B) Walt Disney.
- 2. Write the summary of any one of the following stories:
 - (A) The Coffee House of Surat by Leo Tolstoy.
- (B) Sadgati by Munshi Premchand

- **(B)** The little rphan by Anton Checkov.
- 3. Comprehension: Nonfiction Reading Test The Coliseum

Directions: Read the following passage and answer the questions that follow. Refer to the text to check your answers when appropriate.

The Coliseum is an ancient stadium in the center of Rome. It is the largest of its kind. It is very old. They started building it in the year 70. It took ten years to build. It is still around today. The Coliseum has been used in many ways. In ancient Rome, men fought each other in it. They fought against lions, tigers, and bears. Oh my! It was dreadful. But most of the people loved it. As many as 80,000 Romans would pack inside to watch. These gruesome events went on until 523.



A sketch of the Coliseum

The Coliseum has been damaged many times over the years. It was struck by lightning in the year 217. This started a fire. Much of the Coliseum is made of stone. But the fire damaged the upper levels. They were made of wood. This damage took many years to repair. It was not finished until the year 240.

The worst damage happened in 1349. A mighty earthquake shook Rome and the Coliseum. The south side of the building collapsed. Pieces of the arena were all over the ground. Many people took the fallen stones. Others took stones from the seating areas. They used them to repair houses and churches.

The Romans of those days were not connected to the Coliseum. It had last been used as a castle. Before that it was a graveyard. It has been hundreds of years since the games. The damage to the Coliseum was never repaired. It's a good thing the outer wall of it still stands strong.

Today the Coliseum is one of Rome's most popular attractions. People from all over the world

come to Italy to see it. The Pope leads a big march around it every Good Friday. It is a symbol that many know. It has even appeared on the back of a coin. I guess that makes it a symbol that many people want too.

1.	Which happened first?		1
	(a.) An earthquake damaged the Coliseum.	(b.) The Coliseum was struck by light	ning.
	(c.) The Coliseum appeared on the back of a coin.	(d.) The Coliseum was used as a castl	le.
2.	When did the Romans finish building the Coliseum?		
	(a.) The year 70	(b.) The year 523	
	(c.) The year 80	(d.) The year 240	
3.	What caused the fire that damaged the upper levels	s of the Coliseum?	1
	(a.) A bolt of lightning		
	(b.) Rowdy people who came to watch the events (c.) An attacking army		
	(d.) An angry mob		
4.	For which purpose was the Coliseum not used?		1
	(a.) People fought other people in it.	(b.) It was a private castle.	
	(c.) People fought animals in it.		
	(d.) It was a meeting place for the government.		
5.	Which caused the most damage to the Coliseum?		1
	(a.) Fires	(b.) Earthquakes	
	(c.) Wars	(d.) Hurricanes	
6.	What did the people do with the stones that they to	ook from the Coliseum?	1
	(a.) They repaired buildings.	(b.) They sold them.	
	(c.) They used them as weapons.	(d.) They used them as tombstones.	
7.	Which best defines the word gruesome as it is used in the second paragraph?		
	(a.) Exciting	(b.) Funny	
	(c.) Horrifying	(d.) Boring	
8.	Which best describes the main idea in the last para	graph?	1
	(a.) This is about all the things the Coliseum has been used for throughout history.		
	(b.) This is about how the Coliseum is a popular place to visit today.		
	(c.) This is about how the Coliseum is a symbol that many people know.		
	(d.) This is about how the Coliseum is used today.		
9.	Which was not a way in which the Coliseum was o	damaged over the years?	1
	(a.) Earthquake	(b.) Tornado	
	(c.) Lightning	(d.) Fire	
10.	Which statement would the author most likely agree		1
	(a.) The Coliseum should be replaced with a building that is not damaged.		
	(b.) The Coliseum has its place in history but it is not useful today.		
	(c.) The Coliseum should be used for fighting once again.		
	(d.) The Coliseum is very old and has been used for many purposes.		
11.	Why was the Coliseum repaired after the fire but not after the earthquake? Use the text in		
	your answer.		2
12.	Why did the fire only damage the upper levels of the Coliseum? Refer to the text in your		
	answer.		2
13	Why is the Coliseum still important today? Use	the text in your answer	1

4.	write any five Homonyms with their meanings.				
5.	Idioms: Write the meanings with a sentence.				
	(A) Break a leg(D) Hang in there				
Note:	: Section 'B' contains S		vpe Questions) wer-type questions of five (05) marks each.		
	Attempt any five (05) q Change from Active to I (i) People do not use this (ii) Somebody built this I (iii) She cleans this room (iv) She cleaned this room (v) She will clean this room	Passive: s road much. oridge in 1920. everyday. n yesterday.	(5×5=25)		
7.	Tenses present continuous or present simple : Example : Let's go out. It isn't raining (it/not/rain) now.				
	 (i)(you/listen) to the radio? No, you can turn it off. (ii)(you/listen) to the radio everyday? No, just occasionally. (iii) Sonia(look) for a place to line(She/Stay) with her sister until she finds somewhere. (iv) She(cooks/cooking) food for her brother (v) You(go/going) to the market with your friend daily. 				
8.					
9.	Read the word on the left (i) Glum happ (ii) Ting little (iii) Wrong Corn (iv) Easy Hard (v) Over Und	by sad huge rect Good d Simple	onym and cross out its Antonym. glad large False Tough Over		
10.	Translation : (i) मैं आपसे क्षमा माँगता (ii) क्या कोई उत्तर जानव (iii) अपने उत्तर लिखें। (iv) क्या यह सही उत्तर है (v) कृप्या मेरी सहायता क	ता है? }?			
11.	Write an introduction about Yourself.				
12.	Write a paragraph about the importance of Yoga.				
		Х			